Following a program presented by the DKC board of directors outlining the financial obligations and goals of our club

the meeting was called to order by President, Stella Maunsell.

The minutes from the April 17, 1995 meeting were read and approved as read.

Treasurer's Report:

Checking Account:

\$24,073.60

FIF

1,855.81

Savings Account:

24,374.14

Cindy reported that the yard sale brought a profit of \$926.23.

President's Report: Stella welcomed guests and reminded the membership about the following dates:

July 15th and 16th is the scheduled mat washing at the Guess Rd. building.

September 9th is our first match to be held at the Harris Road property. $\,$

June 10th is the CGC, Sallie Cooper is chairing.

Cathy Fogel reminded the membership that we have library books that are overdue. The members were asked to check their books at home and return any that belong to the DKC.

Cindy Luster thanked all those who helped with the Karen Pryor seminar, with special thanks to Barbara Doermann and Joyce McHenry. A complete set of books and videos has been donated to our club by Karen Pryor. These will be available for club member use when they arrive. They will be housed in our library.

Cecellia Reeder reported that the memorial trees will cost about \$50.00 and will be planted in the fall. Donations of less than \$50.00 will also be welcome for planting supplies and equipment, but donations of less than the cost of trees will not be entitled to memorials.

Barbara Doermann read the proposed slate of officers and board members and as there were no nominations from the floor during our April meeting, the slate was accepted by the membership.

Stella congratulated Fran Hoffman, the new DKC president and presented her with the club gavel.

Fran asked members whether there was interest in having a club picnic this year. There did not seem to be so no picnic is scheduled.

Bill Bakewell, speaking for Peggy Helmick, informed the membership that the Orange Co. Sally Glei seminar still has openings. This seminar is scheduled for May 20tn.

Mary Bell will design a map showing how to get to the Harris Road property.

Following several brags the meeting was adjourned at 9:30 p.m.

Marjorie J. White, Recording Secretary.

MEMBERSHIP MEETING AGENDA

MAY 15, 1995

Minutes of the last meeting from our Secretary, Marge White.

Report from Corres: Sec: Ridley Kessler.

Report from Treas: Cindy Luster

Report from A.K.C.Delegate: Steve Wallis.

President: Stella Maunsell. Welcome to all guests.

> Mat washing DAY. July 15/16. We need about 12 good men and women. Please give your name to Kim Reed or leave

on her machine.

REPORTS FROM COMMITTEE CHAIRS.

YARD SALE Richard Perschel

M.F.Davis...Names etc. MEMBERSHIP

Fran Hoffman OBEDIENCE

Anne Fitzgibbons. CONFORMATION TRACKING Emilie Beglane. EDUCATION Sallie Cooper.

TEST JUNE 10,1995 C.G.C. Sallie Cooper....

PROGRAMS Bill Bakewell.

BUILDING MAINTENANCE George Beglane RECYCLING, Marlene Dexter

CLEANING, Kim Reid.

SOCIAL Richard and Betty Perschel

EQUIPMENT Sharon Pitz SERVICES Beadsie Woo Catherine Vogle, LIBRARIAN ADOA REP. Pat Lawrence

TAILWAGGERS Ann Ocorr

OLD BUSINESS

Karen Pryor Seminar

Memorial Trees...Ceilia Reeder

Nominating Committee. Meeting over to Barbara Doerman, Chair.

NEW PRESIDENT AND BOARD OF DIRECTORS

NEW BUSINESS

Picnic...July 15/16 ?

· Peggy Helmick - openings @ Sally Glei's seminars · Sup 9th Match - Bill Blakewell · How to get to new land - Mary Bell will make a map.

BRAGGS

NEXT MEETINGS:

September 9 Match Show. September 18,1995 Club Meeting.

Summer Building Open, times will be posted by June 5,1995.

June 10,1995. C.G.C.TEST. July 15/16,1995 Mat Washing Day.